This Question Paper contains 16 printed pages.

(Part - A & Part - B)

Sl.No. 1302280

013 (E)

(FEBRUARY-MARCH, 2025) (SCIENCE STREAM) (CLASS - XII)

Part - A: Time: 1 Hour / Marks: 50 Part - B: Time: 2 Hours / Marks: 50 પ્રશ્ન પેપરનો સેટ નંબર જેની સામેનું વર્તુળ OMR શીટમાં ઘટ્ટ કરવાનું રહે છે.

Set No. of Question Paper, circle against which is to be darken in OMR sheet.

13

(Part - A)

Time: 1 Hour]

[Maximum Marks: 50

Instructions:

- 1) There are 50 objective type (M.C.Q.) questions in Part A and all questions are compulsory.
- 2) The questions are serially numbered from 1 to 50 and each carries 1 mark.
- 3) Read each question carefully, select proper alternative and answer in the O.M.R. sheet.
- 4) The OMR sheet is given for answering the questions. The answer of each question is represented by (A) O, (B) O, (C) O, (D) O. Darken the circle of the correct answer with ball-pen.
- 5) Set No. of Question Paper printed on the upper-most right side of the Question Paper is to be written in the column provided in the OMR sheet.
- Read the stanza and answer the questions selecting the most appropriate options: [3]

Upon the summits hoary

And the Himalaya's Queen

Calm and serene

Returns the heaven's greeting -

In robes of White

Bathed in golden light.

- 1) How is the Kanchenjunga mountain described?
 - (A) as majestic

- (B) as the Himalaya's queen
- (C) as calm and upset
- (D) desert like

UJI28(13)

1

G-4008 (P.T.O.)





	2)	How was her nature? (A) golden light (B) calm and serene (C) like to return (D) as summits hoary	
	3)	Which pair of words rhyme? (A) queen greeting (B) hoary serene (C) hoary greeting (D) white-light	
•	Rea	In A dark cave Flows	propriate option: [2]
		A dark river And on Its stony bank There sits	
		a man, Old as the sun	
,		of older weaving	
		a yarn of rainbow and humming	
4)	The	a song.	
111129/1	(A) (C)	a yarn (B) the sun stony bank (D) dark cave	

(A) Sitting on the bank (B) Talking to the sun (C) Buzzing a song (D) Both (A) and (C) Read the passage and answer the questions selecting the appropriate opt My heart stood still. It dawned on me that success was within the reach 1:07 p.m. on 23 rd May 1984, I stood on top of Everest, the First Indian to have done so.	. And at					
Read the passage and answer the questions selecting the appropriate opto My heart stood still. It dawned on me that success was within the reach 1:07 p.m. on 23 rd May 1984, I stood on top of Everest, the First Indian	. And at					
My heart stood still. It dawned on me that success was within the reach 1:07 p.m. on 23 rd May 1984, I stood on top of Everest, the First Indian	. And at					
1:07 p.m. on 23 rd May 1984, I stood on top of Everest, the First Indian						
6) The narrator's heart stood still because						
(A) She was on top of Everest.						
(B) She was very near to her aim.						
(C) She was proud of woman.						
(D) She was the first Indian woman.	jn .					
	11,4					
7) This event took place before years.						
(A) 45 (B) 22						
(C) 40 (D) 35						
Select the most appropriate response:	[4]					
8) Mansi: How is your new teacher?						
Bhavyata:(showing comparison)						
(A) She is better than old one (B) She is best than old one						
(C) She is better as old one (D) She is gooder than old one						
9) Kavita: Why have you selected science stream?						
Durva : (showing purpose)						
(A) I have joined science stream with a view to join medical college.						
(B) I have joined science stream to joining medical college.						
(C) I have joined science stream so I could join medical college.						
(D) I have joined science stream in order to join medical college.						
28(13)	(P.T.O.)					

10)	Mona :	I cannot cond	centrate on	any topic easily.	
	Kalpan :		(giving sug	ggestion)	
	(A) You m	ust consult cardio	logist.(B)	You can focus a topic in	mind.
	(Ç) You ha	d better do medit	ation. (D)	You must take heavy me	eal.
11)	Prachi :	Will you atte	nd my func	tion?	,
	Deep :		(showing co	ondition)	
	(A) Ifyou	invite me, I will att	end it (B)	No I will not	
	(C) I must	t attend it	(D)	Yes I will	
■ Fine	d out the nea	rest meaning:			,
12)					[3]
	(A) enforc	ee	(B)	about race	
	(C) religio	n ,	∡(D)	logical	
13)	pit : _				
	(A) bit		(B) I	oitch	
	(C) ditch		(D) a	irea	
14)	flee :				
	(A) attack .		∠ (B) n		
	(C) flew		(D) fl	y	
UJI28(13)			4		

				ers over the studio 16 he turned out the
carto	ons <u>1</u>	7 made him known around t	he world	•
15)	(A)	because	(B)	yet
	(C)	so	(D)	though
16)	(A)	when	(B)	why
	(C)	yet	(D)	where
17)	(A)	so	(B)	whom
	(C)	whatever	(D)	that
Sele	ct the	e title of the read related v	vith the	sentence: [4]
18)	A ba	allot does not make a free ma	n out of a	
	(A)	Monkey's paw	(B)	Strike against war
	(C)	Ants	(D)	For youth
19)	The	moment you want to be son	nebody y	ou are no longer free.
	(A)	Headache ,	(B)	Ants
	(C)	Strike against war	(D)	For youth
20)	I lift	ted the blanket to wake him	up. I was	stunned.
	(A)	Can you install Love?	(B)	Ants
	(C)	The Adjustment,	_⋆ (D)	Unforgetable Walt Disney
21)	Wh	en life becomes too hectic,	we can e	nd up feeling mentally tied in knots.
	(A)	Manage your stress	(B)	
	(C)	Green charter	(D)	Sojourner truth

CLICK HERE >>>

5

UJI28(13)

(D) Father's father

(C) Small father

	28)	Mino	d, emotion and body are closel	ly	•
		(A)	Joining	(B)	association
		(C)	separated,	(D)	interlinked
	29)	Don	't leave application on	m	node.
		(A)	stand by	(B)	off
		(C)	average	(D)	on 2)
	Sele	ect the	e correct arrangement to ma	ke a n	neaningful sentence: [3]
	30)	awa	reness (1) campaign (2) may b	e initia	ated (3) for using (4) solar lanterns (5)
		(A)	1, 3, 5, 2, 4	(B)	3, 5, 4, 2, 1
		(C)	2, 1, 5, 3, 4		1, 2, 3, 4, 5
	31)	on s	sunday (1) to play neither (2) I	would	like (3) nor cricket (4) Tennis (5)
			3, 2, 1, 5, 4		3, 4, 5, 1, 2
		(C)	3, 2, 5, 4, 1	(D)	1, 2, 3, 4, 5
	32)	bett	er you (1) the (2) remember (3	3) mor	re you (4) read the (5)
		(A)	2, 1, 5, 4, 3	(B)	5, 4, 3, 2, 1 head the mone you remove bent of
		(C)	4, 3, 2, 1, 5	(D)	2, 3, 5, 1, 4 the remember read the bet
•	Ide	entify	the function		[3]
	33)	His	leg was so injured that Monil	could	
		(A)	Showing advice	(B)	Showing result
		(C)	Showing reason	- (D)	Showing purpose

TTTT28/12\

34)	Whe	When I was a student, I used to do exercise regularly.							
	(A)	Indicating past	(B)) Showing result					
	(C)	Habitual past	(D)) Showing past					
35)	This	s is the same bag as I saw in t	he sho	wroom.					
	(A)	Expressing manner of action	on						
	(B)	Talking about the thing in a	relation	n to something					
	(C)	Connecting information							
	(D)	Showing contrast							
■ Ch	oose t	he correct option to compl	ete the	e sentence.	[5]				
36)	Ifyc	ou really want to improve you	ır Engl	lish (Showing condition)					
	(A)	You must working hard.	(B)	You must work hardly.					
	(C) ₁	You must work hard.~	(D)	You must be work hard.					
37)	In the	e final match Virat's perform	ance w	vas so impressive					
	(Sho	wing result)							
	(A)	so they lost heart							
	(B)	that he cannot win people's h	nearts		,				
	(C)	that he could win people's he	earts						
	(D)	to win people's hearts							
				Identi	a				
38)	Vedan	nt walks as if (Mak	king suj	pposition)					
	(A)	he would have been a soldier	(B)	he were a soldier					
	(C)	he would be a soldier	(D)	he was a soldier					

111128(13)

39)	Dhanvi reads 10 hours daily (Showing purpose)
	(A) with a view to getting first number
	(B) so she can get first number
	(C) instead of getting first number
	(D) so that she could get first number
	The state of the s
40)	I don't prefer travelling (Alternative choice)
	(A) so we avoid going out
	(B) neither by bus nor by train
	(C) I stay at home
	(D) so I don't go outside
Rea	d the passage and answer the questions colories
1100	d the passage and answer the questions selecting appropriate options: [3]
clas gan 'cha fou was	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past ryears, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. It is ready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We served it because our desire to win was great.
clas gan 'cha fou was	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past r years, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. It is ready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We served it because our desire to win was great.
clas gan 'cha fou was des	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past r years, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. I sready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We erved it because our desire to win was great.
clas gan 'cha fou was des	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past ryears, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. It is ready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We served it because our desire to win was great. The narrator believed that the title was in our hands because
clas gan 'cha fou was des	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past ryears, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. It is ready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We served it because our desire to win was great. The narrator believed that the title was in our hands because (A) They had a strong desire to win
clas gan 'cha fou was des	Before the final game life was ordinary, daily routine. It wasn't complicated, is, soccer practice, studying and sleep. My life changed the day of the final ne. It was the last game of the tournament and winner would achieve ampionship'. My team had been under vigorous physical training for the past ryears, in anticipation of the day. But emotionally we were ready as well. It is ready. I entered the game with the mindset that the title was in our hands. We served it because our desire to win was great. The narrator believed that the title was in our hands because (A) They had a strong desire to win (B) The game was ordinary

9



- 42) The narrator entered the game with the mindset of _ (A) making tie of the game achieving championship (C) vigorous physical training (D) both (A) and (C) Which of the following statement is wrong? It was the last game of the tournament (B) The team had taken vigorous training The narrator's life did not change the day (D) Before the final game life was ordinary [4] Select the correct sentence: **44)** (A) The Puzzle was tough enough that I could understand it. (B) The puzzle was so tough that I could not understand it. (C) The puzzle was so tough that I could understand it. (D) The puzzle was too tough for me too understood.
- Gandhiji is used to doing prayer daily. **45**) (A)
 - Gandhiji was used to do prayer daily.
 - Gandhiji used to do prayer daily. (C)
 - Gandhiji used to doing prayer daily.



- Krishiv was injured so he ran fast. (A)Injured was Krishiv, he ran fast. (B) (C) Though Krishiv was injured, he ran fast. Though Krishiv was injured but he ran fast. 47) (A) He is greatest than Gandhi. He is not great than Gandhi. 48) Mr. Mehta shaves twice in a day How often does Mr. Mehta shave? (B)
 - He is greater then Gandhi. (B)
 - He is greater than Gandhi. (D)
 - Select the question to get underlined word/phrase as answer.

[3]

- How many times Mr. Mehta shaves?
- How much does Mr. Mehta shave?
- (D) When does Mr. Mehta shave?
- Shilpa put money in a drawer 49)
 - (A) Where Shilpa put money?
 - (B) Where does Shilpa put money?
 - (C) Where did Shilpa put money?
 - (D) From where Shilpa put money?
 - 50). Since Jyoti is late, her mother will scold her
 - Why will her mother scold Jyoti?
 - Since when will her mother scold her? (B)
 - Why will her mother scold her? (C)
 - (D) Why her mother will scold her?



11

013 (E)

(FEBRUARY-MARCH, 2025) (SCIENCE STREAM)

(CLASS-XII)

(Part - B)

Time: 2 Hours]

[Maximum Marks: 50

Instructions:

رمره.

- 1) Write in a clear legible handwriting.
- 2) There are four sections in Part B of the question paper and total 1 to 21 questions are there.
- 3) All questions are compulsory. Internal options are given.
- 4) The numbers at the right side represent the marks of the question.
- 5) Start new section on new page.
- 6) Maintain the sequence.

SECTION-A

Read the paragraph and answer the questions:

[8]

The rest is a history. Walt's mouse, Mickey celebrated his 40th birthday in 1968 and a happy 40th it was. A quarter of a billion people saw a Disney movie in 1968, 100 million watched a Disney TV show, nearly a billion read a Disney book or magazine and almost ten million visited Disneyland.

1) How old is Mickey today?

[1]

2) How many people enjoyed Disney by reading?

[1]

As civilization has grown more complex the workers have become more and more enslaved, until today they are little more than parts of machines they operate. They move the traffic and pass from land to land the precious commodities that make it possible for us to live. And what is their reward? A scanty wage, often poverty rents, taxes tributes and war compensations.

3) What is workers' reward?

[1]

4) How are the workers with civilization?

[1]

CLICK HERE



111110/121

For us, headache was a boon. We used to have drill after school hours (which I still think is an unfair and undesirable practice). We disliked this hour. On the drill ground almost all appeared to be afflicated with "Splitting headache, Sir" and our drill instructor put an end to it by decreeing one day.

5) What is the author's opinion about drill?

[1]

6) Which was major excuse during drill?

[1]

Morris said, "An old Fakir put a spell on it and now it is a talisman. He was a very holy man and he wanted to show that fate ruled people's lives and that to interfere with fate only, cause deep sadness. He put a spell on it so that three separate men would have three wishes each from it. It would bring a disaster."

7) What would bring sadness?

[1]

8) Why did he put a spell on the paw?

[1]

9) Write a short note with the help of given hints:

[3]

mental quick fixes - stress - control exercises - music - dance - use/get fish tank - your worries - nature - walk - sing - mistakes - ok - forget I can't expect to be lucky.

OR

Driver ants of Africa

their home - how are they? - How they march large and live animals fear - people flee in to forest.

UJI28(13)

13

(P.T.O.)



SECTION - B

10) Read the following passage and write its summary. Give proper title of it:[5]

Kalah was a small and beautiful village with a population of only 200. We took shelter in Sarai, a small house with kitchen and a hall constructed for the pilgrims. The evening was very cold with temperature around 7-8°C temperature. It further dropped at night to 2-3°C our cook who had joined us from Tyori cooked food for us. We had a wel-come hot dinner followed by a sound sleep in the warmth of our sleeping bags. Everyone was at ease as it was acclimatization hall. It was a rich mix in the true sense of the term as there were painters, writers, philosophers, ornithologists and adventure lovers.

Read the news clipping and answer the questions (Q 11 to 14): [4]

Sandip Garg, a former tax - officer who also worked as the executive director of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Board of India (IBBI) on Friday took over as a whole time member of the bankruptcy regulator. Garg, 1992, batch Indian Revenue service officer, was handling a diverse portfolio at the IBBI as its executive director. This includes corporate and individual in solvancy and liquidation.

Announcing Garg's elevation the regulator said, 'he performed his best'.

Questions: 11) Full form of IBBI. [1] 12) Who was Sandip Garg? [1]13) When did he complete his training? [1] [1] 14) On which post he was selected?

The peon will sweep this classroom after two hours. He and his friends are shifting one of the big cupboards now. Please don't scold him for delay.

[2] Start like this: This class room

16) I visit the place. I seek shelter in a small hut. I see a strange matter which hurts me. Start like this: He visited 5 dul

UJI28(13)

14



[4]

Do as directed:

SECTION - C

17) Render the following dialogue into indirect speech.

[3]

"How healthy you look!" said the doctor.

"Because I followed the instruction on the medicine bottle" patient said.

"What was it, Mr.?"

"Close it tightly, Madam."

18) Study the data and write a paragraph on about eighty words:

[5]

The students' data of a science stream school 2008-09.

	A group		Total	Bgr	oup	Total	To	otal	Total
	Guj. Med.	Eng. Med.		Guj. Med.	Eng. Med.		Guj. Med.	Eng. Med.	
Boys	103	176	279	82	73	155	185	249	434
Girls	42	64	106	184	208	392	226	272	498
Total	145	240	385	266	281	547	411	521	932

19) You are going to deliver a speech on youth in your school assembly. [5]

<u>Points</u>: teenage - youth - big dreams - education - effect of social media - emotions - misguided depression - motivation.

OR

A well reputed Higher secondary (self finance) near Vadodara needs a, young, talented and experienced teacher to teach political science. Apply with your details to the Times of India Box No. 2605, Navarangpura, Ahmedabad. You are Ashish Asthana, 'Abhishek', 13, Avishkar Avenue, Amul Road, Anand. Apply for it.

UJI28(13)

15

(P.T.O.)



SECTION-D

20) Write a paragraph in about 150 words using clues.

[8]

Success - The Result of Hard Work:

[Clues: determination - dedication - discipline - failure - depression - support - motivation - positive attitude - realize success and failure conclusion.]

OR

• Health is Wealth:

[Clues: reality - exercise - pollution - healthy food - problems - discipline - diet plan - spiritual life - enough food.]

OR

WAR - A Destructive Force

[Clues: stories of war - effect loss of life, intellectuals - vegetation - debris everywhere - loss of education - progress stagnant - present - situation conclusion.]

21) Pranav Patel writes an E mail to Blinkit.com complaining about reference books which, he ordered, have not been received which he ordered 15 days ago. [5]

OR

Write a report on the flood affected area in 100 words.







